
The City of Newport’s Canvassing Authority seeks Poll Workers for 
the 2020 Elections which will be held in Newport on Tuesdays,  

April 28; September 8; and November 3, 2020. 
 
Poll Workers must be available from 6:00 AM to 9:00 PM on 
each of the three Election days. 

Daily compensation is provided along 
with three catered meals. 

All interested should contact the 
Newport Canvassing Office, located in 
Newport City Hall, at 401.845.5386 


